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PHILIP G. BOWKER

Massachusetts Sales Representative

of
AUTOMATIC VOTING MACHINE CORPORATION
OF

JAMESTOWN, NEW YORK
8 BEACON STREET
BOSTON 8, MASSACHUSETTS

i S Telephone CAPitol 6415
September 5th, 1947.

Honorable Louis P, Gagne
Mayor,
Lewiston, Maine.

Dear Mayor Gagne:-

L

My factory office informs me that
you may be interested in learning more about our product.

A year ago I attended the meeting of
the Maine Municipal Association at Augusta and demonstrated
one of our voting machines. Much favorable comment was
received, I do not know whether you saw the machine at that
time but if you have not I will be pleased to see what
can be arranged to exhiblt one to you.

y At present we have equipped Pittsfield,
Brookline, Waltham and Everett in Massachusetts. They are
satisfied users of our equipment. The attached folder lists
minicipalities that we equipe

If you are desirous of getting first hand
facts I will be pleased to come to Lewiston and go into
details with youe.

7

Sincerely,

PGB/]
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